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Problem

A change has taken place on the numbering system for 26-491f Versions 2.fa
and 2.fb. Version 2.fb Thinline will now carry the number 26-4911.

Solution

Customer Service Bulletins for Thinline are being re-issued under the 4911
number.

Under the Software Maintenance Program, a bulletin was issued to custamers
with the number 491@-28. The information on this bulletin is contained on
Bulletin 4911-@1. Customer Service Bulletin 491@-27 & 28 were combined into
this bulletin. DESTROY Custamer Service Bulletin 491§-27 dated August 13,
1982 and Custamer Service Bulletin 491§-28 dated October 5, 1982.




